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Requirements Maintaining Uptime
 & Productivity

• Automated Failover 

• Accelerated Cloud

• Dynamic Prioritization

Optimizing Performance

• Support for up to �ve ISPs

• “Direct-Web” Link Bonding

• Best Path Routing

Ensuring SLAs

• Deep Path Inspection

• Vector Routing

• Online Reporting

Easy to Install

• ZERO Hardware to Purchase

• ZERO Customer Con�guration

• ZERO Agent Headaches

Deliverables

The Perfect Service for Telcom 
Agents to Bundle...
As all agents know, to stay relavent they must add 
value.  ZeroOutages does just that, by improving 
your customers Internet service.  Best of all 
ZeroOutages is simply and add-on that you bundle 
with other services.  Easy and painless.

- Do you o�er redundancy services with every data 
circuit you sell?  If not, you should, and 
ZeroOutages makes it easy.

- Do you o�er cloud-based services like 
Microsoft365?  If so, then ZeroOutages cloud 
acceleration service is the perfect bundle.

- Do you o�er VoIP services?  ZeroOutages o�ers 
dynamic VoIP prioritiziation as part of its service, 
helping to ensure the highest quality calls.

Contact your master agency and ask about our next 
generation Internet redundancy services, or email 
channel@zerooutages.com.

The Internet Reliability Experts !
ZeroOutages’ solutions are turn-key, easy to deploy 
and fully managed.  All of our solutions are 
deployed in conjunction with our partners telcom 
services.  As an agent you can o�er one of our 
paired services, or you can include your own 
secondary Internet connectivity along with our 
network management and monitoring services.

Help your customers avoid downtime for VoIP, 
accelerate cloud-services like Microsoft365, and 
deliver maximum value via our Active/Failover 
technology (no added tunnel latency).

ZeroOutages
Telcom Agent Program
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